
Immigrant Civic Engagement Project Community Dialogue 

By Kerri Provost, February 11, 2012 6:27 pm 

 

A pilot community dialogue will be taking place at the Hartford Public Library on Saturday, February 18, 

2012, from 9 until noon. 

If this sounds familiar, it’s because a similar dialogue took place last summer. 

This pilot dialogue is intended to give interested parties practice with the community dialogue before the 

Immigrant Civic Engagement Project moves into its recruitment phase. 

Participation in this is open to any interested parties, but they request that you sign up in advance so that 

they are able to select a suitable space within the library for this event: Elaine Rosales: 860-695-6294. 

Light refreshments will be served. 
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